
TRANSFORMING

SHEERWATER

IMPORTANT DECISIONS ABOUT THE SHEERWATER REGENERATION PROJECT
I am writing to inform you that Council will be agreeing the next stages of the Sheerwater Regeneration 
Project when it meets on Thursday 13 February.

As you can see work is progressing well on the leisure facilities and first phase of residential housing. The next 
stage is agreeing the legal process for moving remaining tenants and home owners.

Once Council has agreed this, we will be writing to you individually over the next few weeks to let you know 
how this may affect you.

The vast majority of residents have already engaged with the Sheerwater Regeneration Housing Support 
Team at Parkview and are receiving help to move. If you haven’t yet made contact, please take the 
opportunity to do so.

Contact the team

Phone:	 01483 743870 
Email:	 sheerwater.tenants@woking.gov.uk

You can view the Council report either online at www.woking.gov.uk/fullcouncil or at Parkview. All Council 
meetings are webcast and open to the public to attend.

Yours faithfully, 

Cllr David Bittleston 
Leader of Woking Borough Council

DEAR RESIDENT

More news and updates at www.woking.gov.uk/sheerwater
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